
End of Year Financial Reporting 
 

End of year financial reporting for 2014 and 2015 have been compared for the 
Sewer Budget.  We are pleased to report that in 2015 there was an increase in 
revenue and a decrease in expenditures.  The increase in revenue was mainly 
attributable to the sale of one portable generator that had not been used and was 
not needed.  The decrease in expenditures was mainly due to (1) the new finance 
plan where the principal payment was reduced; (2) the decrease in the cost of 
utilities. 
 
We will continue our budget goal of increasing revenue and decreasing or 
controlling expenditures. 
 

Incentive Proposal Received 
 

The Incentive Proposal to help pay for an engineering study which will assess 
future development of particular sites within the Town that will support mixed 
use facilities to help increase the total number of users connected to the West 
Windsor Waste Water Treatment Plant has been received and returned to Empire 
State Development.  We are anticipating this project to start in April. 
 

Payment of Sewer Fees 
 

The 2016 fees are as follows: 
 Quarterly fee (Occupied)   $218.00 
 Quarterly fee (Vacant)   $138.30 
 Quarterly fee (Government/School) $212.64 
 
These fees have a decrease from 2015 fees. 
 
The March 1st bill must be paid no later than April 6th (post marks accepted) in 
order to avoid a penalty. 
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